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Wisconsin Caregiver Support Community Statewide Webinar
May 23, 10 am to 11 am

Join on your computer, or mobile app Click here to join the meeting
Meeting ID: 277 046 844 800 e Passcode: TWHNtX
Or call in (audio only) at 1-608-338-1382 e D: 964-362-803#-

10:05-10:15 am Advocacy Update - Janet Zander, GWAAR

10:15 — 10:25 am State DHS and GWAAR Updates - Lynn Gall, DHS, and Bryn Ceman, GWAAR

[ ]

e September meeting - only 28 responses, 10 people indicating they would not attend
primarily b/c too far to travel or preferred virtual meetings. 18 staff indicated they would
attend an in-person meeting on 9/26/23 from 1- 3 pmin Steven’s Point.

e Needed to cancel Teri Bradshaw’s presentation of the AF/NFCSP Funding Spreadsheet;
experienced errors & didn’t want others to experience the same.

e Question (Nicole, Door Co.) - Looking to host a “Caregiver Recruitment Event” to help
in-home care providers and adult day programs hire more support. Have other CG
Coalitions in WI hosted an event like this? Looking for any information you may have to
help us get started.

10:25 - 11:00 am Trualta Presentation — Kunal Parikh, Stephanie Shipley, and Lindsay Tice

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, July 25* from 10 to 11 am. Nick (Transportation Specialists) &

Angie (Health Promotions Specialist) will share how OAA funding can work together with

caregiver funding to better meet the needs of participants.

e Agendas will be forthcoming and posted on the GWAAR website along with the
recordings, notes, and other meeting documents following each meeting.

e Please feel free to email Bryn at: bryn.ceman@GWAAR.org and/or Lynn at:
Lynn.Gall@dhs.wisconsin.gov with NFCSP/AFCSP meeting topics or guest speaker ideas.
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